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Comment - Dear MIRC, I strongly urge you to enroll Virginia as a participant in the Medicaid 
expansion under the Affordable Care Act. This is an important opportunity for Virginia to provide even 
greater health security for all. This will help keep Virginia a strong place for business, families and 
individuals to prosper. By extending insurance coverage to more people, especially those with the 
most need, this Medicaid extension helps keep Virginia healthy, will keep a place where businesses 
want to stay and relocate to, where people take risks to find work and start new enterprises, and 
where the best workers can be found. It is also the right moral thing to do as we all are responsible for 
each others' well being. Please help Virginia lead on this coverage. Sincerely, Mike
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